Bethel Zion WI

Members of Bethel Zion WI (East Hastings District), recently held a
bake sale to help raise funds for their community projects. The Branch,
organized 96 years ago, continues to welcome old and new Members for
fun, social connection and interesting educational meetings.

FOR A GOOD CAUSE

Erland Lee
The Erland Lee (Museum) Home
volunteers staged an encore
presentation of the “Sports Final”
murder mystery this past summer.
Set in the 1940's in Saltfleet,
the story takes advantage of
the museum’s heritage and
setting. Pictured here are some
of the dedicated volunteers
who made the event a success.
Left to right back row: Pamela
Carom, Stephan Humphreys, and
Jennifer Humphreys. Left to right
front row: Mathew Smith, Richelle
Capriotti, Andrew Hall, Mike
Wilkins and Donna Wilkins.

Thorndale WI

Berniece Harris of Thorndale WI is
shown here with some beautiful
quilts she made this past winter.
BernieceandThorndaleWIbrought
gifts to the Children's Hospital of
Western Ontario including the 15
quilts and 7 afghans that Berniece
made. Recently, Berniece also put
hertalenttogoodusebydisplaying
a beautiful centennial quilt that
included Members names past
and present which she created for
the Branch’s 100th Anniversary.



